
john hardy

2272 cartwright rd

virginia city highlands, NV 89521-7109

 

 

November 14, 2007

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 I think the merger is a great idea.I have XM,but there are some things on

Sirius I would like to listen to. Like NASCAR and NFL.I was thinking about

switching,but the merger would be a good thing.I hope you approve it

before next race season.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

john hardy

775-847-0330

 


